
De Beauvoir Primary School Newsletter  
Monday 31st January 2022                                                                                                     

Dear pupils, parents and carers, 

NUMBER DAY—4.2.22 (Friday) 
On Friday 4th February, we will be celebrating Number Day at De Beauvoir in aid of the NSPCC. Children are invited 
to wear their own clothes that feature a number on this non-uniform day to raise money for NSPCC. We are asking 
for a voluntary contribution of £1.  

NURSERY and RECEPTION APPLICATIONS 
De Beauvoir is now welcoming applications for September 2022 for Nursery and Reception. Reception applications 
are organised through Hackney—if you have not already registered, please see their website asap. Nursery applica-
tion forms can be collected from the school office and places are allocated directly from the school. If you know of 
anyone with a Nursery aged child (3 before 31st August 2022), who is interested in finding out more, please speak 
to Miss Rader. 

Kind regards,  Daniela Rader, Head of School 

IMPORTANT DATES, 2021 –2022 

Friday 5th February Number Day (non-uniform) 

Monday 14th—18th February Half Term 

Thursday 3rd March World Book Day (Dress up as a book character) 

Friday 1st April End of Spring Term 

BADU HOLIDAY SPORTS CLUBS 

WOW! OLIVE’S ONOMATOPEOIA 
This week, Olive Class have created some amazing 

onomatopoeic poetry. Year 3 and Year 4 have 

been writing poems based on The Journey to the 

Centre of the Earth. Incredible! 

LUNAR NEW 

YEAR 
Wishing all our families 

a very Happy Lunar 

New Year. May 2022 

bring you great happi-

ness and prosperity. 

SMART WATCHES 
Just a reminder that the pupils should 

not wear smart watches with phone/

camera facilities. In line with our mo-

bile phone policy, these would need to be handed 

into to the school office in the morning.  



Congratulations to these children for 

receiving Star Awards for Maths this 

week!: 

Fig :  Kehinde 

Beech :  Teddy 

Birch :   Iqra 

Olive:  Ellie 

Magnolia:  Gabriel 

Sycamore:  Blessing 

Congratulations to these children for 

receiving Special Awards for Writing 

this week!: 

Fig :  Joseph 

Beech :  Jemimah 

Birch :   Jessie 

Olive:  Zayd 

Magnolia:  Maria 

Sycamore:  Ayaan 

Congratulations to these children for 

receiving Consistently Good Behaviour 

Awards this week!: 

Fig :  Lakesia 

Beech :  Da’Janae 

Birch :   Kiy-Ahra 

Olive:  Uthman 

Magnolia:  Akira 

Sycamore:  Alia 

Lunchtime awards: Nyah and Lanesra 

 

Our attendance target is 95.3% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day!

Beech Class: 94.9% 

Birch Class: 90.4%  

Olive Class: 93.6%  

Magnolia Class: 91.5% 

Sycamore Class: 92.8% 

These figures are for last week. 

 

 

                  Well done to these children for being 

Times Tables Rock Stars! 

 

 Leaderboard 

1st: Maishah 

2nd: Meherull 

3rd:  Aminah 

Nala —6 

Mya– 7 

Marcus—9 

Most Active Last Week: 

Birch: Meherull 

Olive: Vinda 

Magnolia:  Maishah 

Sycamore:  Kishan 

 

Well done to these children for their 

Reading Plus work this week! 

Olive: Marcus 

Magnolia:  Ishak 

Sycamore: Charlie 

Being on time helps your child have a settled start to the day and 
prevents missed learning. Here are the percentage of late marks 
by class last week: 

Fig : 1.0% //  Beech : 2.2% //  Birch : 5.1% //   

Olive : 2.7% //  Magnolia : 2.9%//  Sycamore: 3.3% 

Please continue to ensure that your child is punctual for school 
each day!

  

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to these children for receiving Special 

Awards for PE this week!:  

  Beech:  Mia   

  Birch :   Ronnie 

  Olive:  Jaydon 


